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Dear Friends, 

We, at Amplify Fund, hold our value of “always taking a learning stance”
dear. The value keeps us humble, and keeps us motivated to be better.

In practice, this looks like regular “reflection meetings,” which are facilitated
conversations with sta" and consultants to reflect on our own practices.
When reflecting, we first describe what actually happened (i.e., what we did),
and then, we talk about what challenges we encountered or successes we
achieved. These reflections have allowed us to alter our own practices to
better serve our grantees, and to share our learnings with the broader
philanthropic community.

Our latest reflection report is on implementing equitable evaluation
practices. One of our biggest takeaways in the memo was related to our
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participatory local strategy development process. Starting in 2018, local
advisors in each of our places identified 1) Amplify Fund's grantmaking
goals and 2) needed capacities to reach those goals. But, they did not
collectively decide on a plan for monitoring progress on the goals or
capacities. The result has been Amplify sta" inconsistently collecting
information about our places, and not being able to make broad statements
about progress. In 2024 and 2025, as we refresh our grantmaking strategies
with new local advisors, we plan to incorporate tailored, place-based,
learning plans for progress monitoring.

If you are interested in digging deeper into our reflection report, or talking
about equitable evaluation, reach out to me at renata@nfg.org. Or, join
Amplify Fund’s Funder Learning and Organizing Space!

Sincerely,



Copyright © 2024 Neighborhood Funders Group, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.


